

Head Teacher: Mr R Birtwhistle
Village Primary School
Windsor Road
Thornaby
Stockton-on-Tees
TS17 8PW

Tel: 01642 676768

Email: Enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk
Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk
Twitter @thornabyvillage

Monday 21st June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to COVID restrictions not lifting on 21st June, we are unfortunately not going to be able to hold our Nursery parents meeting as planned. Starting Nursery is a big step for both children and parents and we will do our best to ensure we can offer the best possible transition opportunities for your child.

Instead of the meeting, we will be releasing a video containing all of the relevant information you may need. We will also be ringing you over the next few days to arrange a doorstep home visit. This is where you will have an opportunity to meet some of the staff from school and ask us any questions you may have. We will also give you your child's start date and codes for you to access our online learning platform-Seesaw.

If your child turns three after 30th September, we will be in touch with more information after the summer holidays.

Yours sincerely,

G Ball

EY Lead and Nursery Teacher.















